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On behalf of our members and in anticipation of a reply, we would like to thank you for 
the time taken in providing it and look forward to working with you in the event you are 
successful in March 2023 to improve the outcomes for our members and the people 
of New South Wales.     
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Stewart Little 
General Secretary 




